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Match Found

We have found your record in the PIN database. You can only view your PIN once through this e-mail; this is
for your security. You should either print the page your PIN is displayed on or write it down and keep it in a
secure location.

To protect the confidentiality of your personal records and avoid identity theft, you should never share your PIN
with anyone, including commercial service providers. As part of the PIN application, you agreed not to disclose
or share your PIN. You also agreed to keep your PIN in a safe location. If your PIN is misplaced or stolen
please go to the Federal Student Aid PIN website at www.pin.ed.gov and change your PIN. Be sure to keep your
PIN in a safe place; you will be able to use the same PIN in the future to apply electronically for student aid and
access your U.S. Department of Education records.

Your PIN is: 6616

To exit, select PIN HOME.

Where Can I Use My PIN?

For added security, we recommend that you exit your browser completely when you are finished using the PIN
site. Select this link for further details. You may also want to consider clearing your browser's cache and 
deleting any temporary files.
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